
L E A  B R I D G E  W A R D  F O R U M  
   

Wednesday, 16th October, 2019 
 

at 7.30 pm 
   
The Mount Estate Community Hall, Mount Pleasent Lane, E5 (Near the post 
Office) 
   
Cllr Margaret Gordon, Cllr Deniz Oguzkanli and Cllr Ian Rathbone 

  
  

AGENDA 
 

1   Welcome  (Pages 1 - 
2) 

Item No Lathams Yard Estate  

 
2   

Recent fire at Lathams Yard estate and other related issues. 
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black
11 mm clearance 
all sides

white
11 mm clearance 
all sides

CMYK
11 mm clearance 
all sides

For more information please contact
ian.rathbone@hackney.gov.uk or phone 07890 654 068      
margaret.gordon@hackney.gov.uk                
deniz.oguzkanli@hackney.gov.uk       

Lea Bridge Ward Forum 
Wednesday 16 October 2019,  7.30pm – 9pm
Lea Bridge ward councillors Ian Rathbone, Margaret Gordon 
and Deniz Oguzkanli invite you to a Ward Forum meeting.

Topics for discussion:
Recent fire at Lathams Yard estate and  
other related issues.

We have invited the Police, Fire Brigade,  
Hackney Council and the local landlord.

All are welcome!

Come along to your local Ward Forum

    �The Mount Estate Community Hall  
Mount Pleasant Lane E5  
[Near the Post Office]

HDS10657

Your chance to meet your councillors, raise local issues and explore opportunities to improve your area
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